
   Surrey Summer School 2025 
 

When is it happening? 

• July and the beginning of August 2025 

• Summer classes are 3 hours in length – mornings or afternoons. 

Where is it happening? 

• Guildford Park and additional locations around the District 

What can I take? 

• You can take a maximum of two courses – in the same location. 

• Review/Preview – Grades 8 and 9 – you can re-take a course that you have taken before 

and improve your skills or prepare for taking a course at Guildford Park next year. 

• ELL Students – Grades 8 and 9 – Humanities (English and Social Studies) – a Preview. 

• Full Credit – Grades 10, 11, 12 – you can take a course you have never taken before (or 

retake it to raise your final grade). 

• Trades Courses – Grades 10, 11 and 12 – Automotive, Culinary and General Trades 
 

How do I register? 

• All registrations are online. Go to Surrey Summer Learning 2025 for the link. 
 

When can I register? 

• Be sure to register as soon as the site opens for your Grade level. 

• April 7 – Full Credit and Trades registration opens 

• April 14 – Preview/Review and ELL HUM 8/9 registration opens 

• Registration Closes: June 22 (at 11:59pm) 

• To find your Personal Education Number – check MyEd or your report card. 
 

How Can I Get Help with Registering? 

• Your classroom teacher may help you register for courses that you are failing. 

• Counsellors will be having registration sessions in the Library at Lunch: 

o April 7 

o April 14 

o May 12 
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